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November 2024

Dear Friends,

November went well for our fall program! We pushed hard to see people saved and
Baptized at the Church and saw 4,926 walk the aisle for salvation and 3,055
Baptized in the Church building and another 115,373 were saved off property and
987 Baptized in portable baptistery tanks.

We should never assume someone is already saved. My Barber Francisco and his
family are Church members. | have heard his assistant Lorenzo talk about sermons
he has heard on the internet and assumed he was a saved Christian. One day this
month | was waiting to get my hair cut and Francisco wasn't there and | heard
Lorenzo cussing with a customer. Of course, | decided to witness to him.

When | did he wallked over and shut the door to the barber shop and sat down with
me. He told me that he was the son of a Pentecostal pastor and when he was young
he had seen many crazy things happening in the church. He said that for 42 years
he has been with the Jehovah witnesses. | explained the divinity of Christ and Hell
and salvation by faith and he was very attentive and trusted Christ as Savior. He
promised to come to Church with his wife soon. Please pray for him.

We had a mission conference in November with Tommy Ashcraft preaching. We
usually divide up our midweek services Wednesday and Thursday so that the crowd
and parking can be controlled but for these two days we allowed both A and B
groups to come. We had great attendance and a great conference. God is greatly
blessing our work in other countries. Especially Africa where my sons Tim and John
and son in law Hector are this week.

All this worlk is fruit for your account! None of this is possible without you and your
prayers and support. God is using you to send us! Thank you!!

In Christ,

IKevin Vm

7421 Marbach Road - San Antonio, TX - 78227 -1701 | phone: O1 - 52 (55) 5632 - 6966 | e-mail: kevintwynne@yahoo.com
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